
 

 

 

Service Registration Testing Advisory 
Effective July 8, 2020 

 

 

On July 8, 2020, a letter was sent out to registered service agencies stating that we 
were resuming testing (effective July 6, 2020).  This advisory is to inform you that all 
persons with an expired registration card should schedule a date for testing. 

 

All registered service persons with an expired registration will need to be test by 
September 15, 2020.  After this date, all who have not tested will be delinquent. 

 

This means that after September 15, 2020, you will not be allowed to Place in Service 
any commercial device in the state and will be removed from the program. 

 

Testing is limitied to one 8-person group per day.  The dates for testing can be found on 
this page or by calling 517-655-8202. 

 

All testing is conducted at 940 Venture Lane, Williamston Michigan. 

 

 

 

 


